
 
 
To ensure the safety and wellbeing of our members and volunteers, the Club has agreed the 

following procedures and policies, in accordance with ECB guidelines: 

 

• The ground and its facilities will remain closed at all times except those communicated on 

the club website at www.meltoncricket.club 

 

• The only authorised use of the club’s facilities is through the club’s online booking system 

 

• The clubhouse, including the toilets, will remain closed 

 

• The club’s facilities may only be used by current members who have paid the applicable 

membership fee for Summer 2020 

 

• Members booking and using the facilities must bring their own equipment, including balls.  

No club equipment will be available with the exception of stumps, which will be provided 

 

• Only one net (the furthest from the Clubhouse) is to be used at any time 

 

• Sessions will last for 45 minutes 

 

• For players under 18, a parent or legal guardian must stay for the duration of the 45 minute 

session and be responsible for the supervision of the child 

 

• It is permitted for a parent or legal guardian to play with their child in the nets, but if they 

are not a member they do so entirely at their own risk 

 

• Whenever the ground is open, there will be a Club Representative present, whose 

instructions must be followed 

 

• The Club is not able to provide a First Aider on site for net sessions.  A First Aid kit is 

available. 

 

• Members must not arrive more than 5 minutes before their booked session, and must 

depart promptly afterwards 
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